
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

February 18, 2022 

Ms. Laura Moy 

lmoy@tecumseh.ca 

RE: 1401-1429 Lesperance Road, Zoning By Law Amendment Application 

Dear Ms. Moy, 

My name is Shawn Eggett and I am currently a resident of 
. 

My family and I have resided in Tecumseh for many years now as we believe that it is the most 
comfortable place to live in the entire Windsor-Essex County region.  Several years back we sold 
our home on Southfield Drive in Tecumseh as we were looking to downsize.  Fortunately, the St. 
Anne’s Arms apartments were close to completion and we were able to secure an affordable 
apartment to live in. We have been living here for over three years now and are very happy with 
our decision to remain in the Town of Tecumseh. 

Myself and my family strongly support the aforementioned proposal on our block as it will allow 
more families to be able to call Tecumseh their home while adding to the revitalization of this 
corridor.  My plan is to remain in Tecumseh for many years to come, therefore, I am in staunch 
support of this proposal as it directly aids in developing the town for future homeowners. 
Furthermore, I consistently receive inquiries from friends and extended family members about 
the potential for vacancies where I am currently residing as they would also like the opportunity 
to find a home in Tecumseh.  I strongly believe that this proposal would be a welcomed 
development among many current and future homeowners for the reasons mentioned in this 
letter. 

I request that you please accept my rendering of this letter as my official support for 1401-1429 
Lesperance Road, Zoning By Law Amendment Application, and include this letter in the minutes 
of the public meeting. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Shawn Eggett 
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